
EIR DISCLOSURE LOG FEBRUARY 25

Number Data Requested Reason Denied Working Days to Complete Notes

2125 Planning Applications Email

REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2126 Con29 Question3.8 Email 28
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2127 Fly Tipping Email
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2128 Con29 Question3.8 Email
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2129 Con29 Question3.8 Email 36
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2130 Con29 Question3.8 Email
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2131 Con29 Question3.8 Email 18

2132 Con29 Question3.8 Email 25
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2133 Con29 Question3.8 Email
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2134 Con29 Question3.8 Email 21
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2135 Surveying and Geospatial Activity Email
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2136 Con29 Question3.8 Email
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2137 Con29 Question3.8 Email 26
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales



2138 Con29 Question3.8 Email 
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2139 Use of Herbicides in outdoor areas Email
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2140 Con29 Question3.8 Email
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2143 Con29 Question3.8 Email
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2144 Con29 Question3.8 Email
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2145 Con29 Question3.8 Email
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2146 Con29 Question3.8 Email 19
2147 Con29 Question3.8 Email 19

2148 Con29 Question3.8 Email
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales

2155 Planning Applications Email
REASON FOR DELAY: Information not 
available within statutory timescales


